
World Book Week 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

World Book Day (Thursday 3rd March) is nearly upon us again! We will
be celebrating 25 years of this event with a whole week of stories and
activities. Although we will not be dressing up this year, we have lots of
other exciting plans.

Favourite Books
Each class will have a book sharing session during the week,
where children will have the opportunity to explain what their
favourite book is and why, and possibly share an extract with
the class. If it is possible for children to also bring their
favourite book in with them, that would be great. Throughout
the week, teachers will also be sharing their favourite books
during assemblies.

Competition
We are inviting all children to enter a competition to decorate a
shoe box with the theme of a book. There are lots of books to
choose from so hopefully children can let their imaginations
take flight! They can choose to decorate their box based on the front
cover, a character, a specific event or a setting from the book. There
will be a £10 Amazon voucher awarded to the best entry in each year
group.

Book Vouchers
In addition to all this, children will also be given a World Book Day
voucher, which entitles them to buy a £1 World Book Day story or to
get £1 off a book of their choice: worth £2.99 or more.

Kind regards,

Miss A Pool


